Regency Metropolitan District Technology
Accessibility Statement

Regency Metropolitan District (the “District”) is committed to providing equitable
access to our services to all users.

Our ongoing accessibility effort works towards being in line with the Web Content
Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) version 2.1, level AA criteria. These guidelines not
only help make technology accessible to users with sensory, cognitive and mobility
disabilities, but ultimately to all users, regardless of ability.

We welcome requests for accommodations and comments on how to improve our
technology’s accessibility for users with disabilities.

Feedback and support

We welcome your feedback about the accessibility of the District’s online services.
Please let us know if you encounter accessibility barriers. The District is committed to
responding within 2 business days.

Phone: 303-592-4380

E-mail: accessibility@specialdistrictlaw.com
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